
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
                                                            

Parent Advisory Council (PAC) Meeting 

February 23, 2015 

6:30 PM 
 

AGENDA 

 

I. PAC Meeting Welcome      Sal Frias 

 

II. Secretary’s Report    ACTION  Jennifer Ryan  

 

III. Treasurer’s Report    ACTION  Emily Curtis 

 

IV. President’s Report       Sue Alterman 

 

V. District Advisory Council (DAC) Report     Colleen Villani     

 

VI. Parent Communications Council (PCC) Report   Suzanne Holmes 

 

VII. WiSH Presents “A Starry, Starry Night” 3/14  @ GVHS  Amy Daniels, 

           WiSH Ex. Director   

 

VIII. Sam’s Club Memberships      Ash Herrera 

 

IX. Special Education Dept.      Dan Kingery 

 

X. F 1 International Foreign Exchange Program    Rosselle Azaar 

 

XI. CAHSEE        Jennifer Ambrose 

 

 
Announcements: -      GV Choir Spaghetti Dinner 2/24 

- Show Choir, Band, Color Guard, Dance Team, Cheer are all competing or performing between 

now and our next PAC.  Please visit our calendar.  

- Spring Sports start later this week or next week.  Boys Tennis, Track & Field, Softball, Baseball, 

Swim, Boys Golf, and Boys Volleyball. 

- March 5
th

 is a District Wide Min. Day. 

- CAHSEE is March 17
th

 and 18
th  

for all 10
th

 graders.  (Reverse Min. Days) 

- La Mesa Open House is March 19
th

. 

- End of 3
rd

 Quarter is March 20
th

. 

- GV Open House 10 Year Celebration is 3/24/15 

- ASVAB is 3/25/15.   

    

Next Meeting:  March 23, 2015 

 

 

The mission of GVHS is to provide a quality education to a diverse student population, develop each student’s maximum 

potential, and prepare students for success in the global community. 

Golden Valley High 

School 
Wm. S. Hart Union High School District 

“Home of the Grizzlies”   


